
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SENATOR CANZONERI-FITZPATRICK HOSTS BOOK DRIVE 
 

 

Nassau County, NY - Senator Patricia Canzoneri-Fitzpatrick is excited to announce a community-

wide book drive to promote literacy and share the joy of reading. Whether you're clearing out your 

bookshelf or donating a favorite read, this is your chance to give back and support a love of learning in 

our community. 

 

“We know the power of a good book — it can inspire, educate, and open doors to new worlds,” said 

Senator Canzoneri-Fitzpatrick. “I encourage everyone to donate new or gently used books and help 

us make a difference in the lives of others.” 

 

Donations of new or gently used books can be made at the following drop-off locations: 

 

● Lynbrook Public Library 

56 Eldert Street, Lynbrook, NY 11563 

 

● Long Beach Public Library 

111 West Park Avenue, Long Beach, NY 11561 

 

● Elmont Memorial Library 

700 Hempstead Turnpike, Elmont, NY 11003 

 

● Peninsula Public Library 

280 Central Ave, Lawrence, NY 11559 

 

● Malverne Public Library 

61 St Thomas Place, Malverne, NY 11565 

 

 

The book drive will run until February 7, 2025, and all donations will go to Book Fairies, a non-profit 

organization that will distribute the books to underserved communities on Long Island. For more 

information, please call Senator Canzoneri-Fitzpatrick’s office at (516) 766-8383. 
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